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Special Education Meeting 

 

4 p.m. Friday, March 22, 2024 

 

The members of the Weston Conservation Commission will meet with representatives of the Aquarion Water 

Co, at the base of the Saugatuck Dam entering from Vally Forge Road near the east side of the bridge below the 

dam. This is an educational meeting about dam and company operations. The purpose of the meeting is to tour 

the facility and learn about the operations and improvements to regulate seasonal flows on the Saugatuck River 

related to the river and its natural systems. No Commission business will take place during the session. 
 


